
.  

Mathematics  
This half term we will be exploring 

number bonds to 10. We will be counting 
in 2s, exploring 3D shapes and lines of 

symmetry and measuring and comparing 
length, height and weight.  

 
 

Communication and Language 
We will continue to take Rocky home and 
share our weekend news with the rest of 

the class. We will also continue to develop 
our listening skills during circle time.  

 
 

Physical Development  
This half term we will be developing 
our dance and movement skills with 
our dance teacher, Miss Bethan, on 
a Thursday afternoon. We will also 

continuing to develop our fine 
motor skills through ‘Dough Gym’ 

and ‘Penpals for Writing’.  
 

Understanding the World  
This half term we will be finding out 
about different incredible animals. 

We will also be thinking about where 
in the world we might find them.  

We will also be continuing with our 
Forest School sessions on a Friday 
morning introducing tool use and 

campfire cooking.  
Expressive Arts and Design  

This half term we will be finding out about 
Africa and all of the incredible animals which 

live there. We will be designing our own 
African inspired patterns and masks as well 

as making our own African drum.  
 
 

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development 

Our PSHE topic for this half term is 
‘Identities and Diversity’. We will be 
learning about ourselves and others 

through exploring different cultures and 
religions.  

 
 

Literacy 
This half term we will be developing 
our writing skills further, focusing on 

forming sentences. We will spend 
time exploring new stories in order to 

find out lots of new facts about 
different amazing animals.  

 

Amazing 
Animals 


